
 Welcome to Year 1 
Hello Scotland! This is Miss Kearns writing to you from France. I was thrilled to hear that 

you will all be in my class when we return to school in September! It is going to be a year 

of fun, learning and lots of adventures! I cannot wait to see what the year has in store for 

us! 

 

 

 

Want to know a little about me?  

I grew up in Hornchurch before moving to North Devon when I was 10. I 

attended Bideford College where I completed my GCSE’s and A levels before 

moving back to Hornchurch to complete my teacher training at Chelmsford 

APU.  
 

I have been teaching at Clockhouse for 25 years and I love teaching in our 

wonderful school. Whilst I have been teaching in Year 6 for the last 15 

years, I have taught in all year groups and I cannot wait to get to teach 

all of you next year.  
 

When I am not planning awesome things for us to do in school, I like to 

spend my time with my family and friends, reading and going to the 

theatre. 

My Favourites:  

Colour: Teal 

Food: Spaghetti Bolognese  

Wild Animal: Giraffes 

Domestic Animal: Dogs 

Sea Animal: Turtles 

Chocolate: Lindt 

Book: Giraffes can’t Dance  

Hobbies: Reading, theatre trips, travelling 

 

 

 

 

I think it is very important to work together as a team within the classroom. We will be 

spending a lot of time together so it is important to treat each other with respect, kindness 

and compassion. I am looking forward to getting to know all of you individually and 

helping you grow as a learner and as a person of good character.  I am excited for 

September and all the new adventures we will have together! ☺ ☺  ☺  

If you have any questions before September (or just want to share any information), 

please do not hesitate to contact me via the dojo.  

Have a great Summer! 

 

 


